
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Booster Meeting Minutes 

September 7, 2021 

 

1. Call to Order   

 a. Welcome   

 b. Officers Present:  Jenn Brown, President; Kate Hall, Vice President; Steve Burns, 

Treasurer; Stacy Bowman, Financial Secretary; Sandy McClain, Recording Secretary, 

Heather Myers and Christian Haugsby, Members at Large 

 

2.  Minutes   

 a. Last meeting Minutes.  June and August meeting minutes will be posted on the Website 

for Review.   July meeting was cancelled.  

 

3. Directors Reports   

 a. Band Director, Mr. Tate:  Marching Band is in full swing.   

 

 b. Band Director, Mr. Bitner:  Spring Musical is “Into the Woods”.  Will accept any band 

student for the Pit Orchestra who can perform and who would like to participate.   

  i. Past Month Concerts and Events Review   

  ii. Upcoming Concerts, Programs and Events:  Game and Rehearsal on Saturday.  We 

have not had a response yet regarding traveling to away games.  Parents offered to lend 

their voice directly to administration stating desire to have the Band at the away games.  

Mr. Tate will follow up with the Athletic Director, Chris Hunter.  Bandarama is coming 

up.  Thank you for volunteering.  

  iii. Directors New Business   

 

 c.  Student Officer’s Report   

  i. President – Eleanor Haugsby:  Students were involved in practice tonight.  

  ii. Vice President – Vincent Jordan   

 

4. Officers Reports   

 a. Treasurer’s Report – Steve Burns:  Report was presented.  Request for the report can be 

made to the Executive Board Members.   Taxes are due within 5 months of the end of the 

school year, approximately September or October.  The two Credit cards share $1,000 

Limit.  Working to have it raised to $5,000. We have two credit cards, one in the truck for 

gas purchases, etc and the other for various purchases for the band programs.  Mr. Tate, 

Mr. Bitner and Steve Burns, Treasurer can sign for the credit card purchases.   

 



 b. Financial Secretary’s Report – Stacy Bowman: Report was presented.  Request for the 

report can be made to the Executive Board Members.   

 

5. General Business   

 a. Scrip – Heather Meyers: Presented how the Scrip program works. You can purchase Scrip 

cards (gift card) from various businesses.  Available on-line or a physical card.  40% of the 

purchase goes to the Student and 60% goes to the Boosters General Fund.  Third Quarter 

profit of $109.15 profit.  Scrip card purchases due tonight.   

 

 b. BandaRAMa - Rachel Fraser:   We will host a Tournament of Bands competition on 

September 25 at Landis Field.   Discussion included number of Registrations, Budget, 

Volunteer positions and needs, Time to Sign Up, etc.  Please contact Rachel Fraser for 

more information at randjfraser@gmail.com Please volunteer.    

 

 c. Wearables – Natalie   

 

 d. Coordinator Openings – Jenn Brown   

 

 e. Fundraising   

  i. Planned Dine To Donate- Adrienne Burns:  Right Pizza is sponsoring us tonight.  

Chipotle is scheduled for November 16.  Some restaurants are hesitant to participate right 

now.     

 

  ii. Marching Band Member Posters - C. Haugsby:  Marching Band Poster orders are due 

September 9, 2021.  The minimum order is 2 posters at $20.00 each.   Three students still 

need their picture taken who were absent.    Need to email Lark with details.   

 

  iii. Kauffman’s BBQ – Ranee Buck.  We sold 361 meals.  Kauffman’s has a 400 minimum 

therefore we purchased and donate 39 meals to Bethesda Mission.  More direct sales were 

made at the Firehall than at the high school.   The students were great with packing the 

containers.  $1800 profit.   

 

 f. Concessions- Brian Burns, Steve Hinton, Jason Fraser and Steve Burns.  Great introduction 

from Missy, Football Concessions coordinator.  We need to push new band parents to 

purchase concessions on the Visitors side – to earn money for the Band programs.   

 

 g. Questions, Comments, Concerns:  Mr. Clark shared that the Alumni Newsletter has been 

mailed out.   

 

6. Adjournment at 8:38 pm 

 

7. Next General Boosters meeting October 5, 2021. 7:30 pm (in person). To be announced via 

email and website.  Donations of Water may be dropped off at the band room.  
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